ISLAMIC UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY, KASHMIR
OFFICE OF THE DEAN RESEARCH

Reminder Notice

Subject: Reminder for Submission of Brief Agenda Items for the
Forthcoming Board of Research Studies (BoRS) Meetings

The Office of the Dean Research issued a notice on 14-05-2025, vide No.
IUST/DR/25/966, regarding the submission of brief agenda items for the
forthcoming BoRS meetings of various Schools. The initial deadline for submission
was 22-05-2025.

However, as of date, only a few Departments/Centres have submitted their
agenda items/business, while the majority are yet to respond.

All concerned HoDs/Coordinators are once again requested to kindly
communicate the brief agenda items/business pertaining to their respective
Departments/Centres latest by 26-05-2025 (IMonday).

Please note that if no response is received from any Department/Centre by
the revised deadline, it shall be presumed that the respective Department/Centre
has no business/agenda for the upcoming BoRS meeting.

Assistant Registrar
- Research

Note: This notice shall be available on the University website only and no print
copy shall be circulated

No. IUST/DR/28/ JE@H
Dated: 21/05/2025

Copy to:

- Special Secretary to Vice Chancellor for kind information of Hon’ble Vice
Chancellor



